

March 20, 2003

Ms. Kathleen A. Cain Vice President Maun – Lemke, Inc. 8031 West Center Road Suite 222 Omaha, NE 68124

Kathy:

Enclosed is a copy of the summary of the evaluations from our Department Director/Manager's retreat on March 7 where Mr. Maun spoke. Please feel free to use any comments that relate to Clint's presentation. I have not deleted the comments from the other parts of the retreat, so please keep the unrelated comments confidential.

As you can tell from the evaluation summary, Mr. Maun was excellent and exceeded all expectations, including mine. Being the Education Director at Oconee Memorial Hospital for 10 years, I have heard many speakers and consultants. This was by far, the best presentation that I have ever participated in.

Hopefully, you will hear from me in the near future. As discussed with Mr. Maun, by our current CEO, Mr. Ham Hudson, we will be experiencing a CEO change in the summer. Mr. Hudson is retiring and the hospital board is in the process of searching, interviewing and selecting our next leader. It is my desire that when this happens, we would use Mr. Maun as a consultant or at least as a guest speaker again.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me anytime. It has been such a pleasure working with you and having the opportunity to meet and hear Mr. Maun.

Sincerely,

Wanda J. Cloer MS, BSN, RN, BC

Education Director